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Please can you clarify the WARD that the Manor Park Road Carpark is in?

On your Draft Local Plan summary document — P5 Site number 32 says ‘Golders Green’ for the
Ward?

My understanding from living on the road is that we are East Finchley Ward?

Also on P290 of the full document?

Considering this is currently parking and the school 50 meters away is running more and more
activities that take up all the street parking how does potentially removing this fit with your
published parking policies?

Many thanks,

James.

James Masters





